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Comments: Proposed development for Mt. Rose area

 

Dear Madam/Sir,

 

I am very concerned about the proposed development for the Mt. Rose area.  

 

I support Alternative 1, the No-Action alternative, as this area should remain free and clear of any expansion of

the ski resort.

 

The north side of Mt Rose should be kept free of commercial development; there should be no further area

dedicated to the existing downhill ski area, nor any additional chair lifts.

 

Please preserve this area for non-motorized, dispersed, backcountry recreation.

 

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

 

--

William Baringer

w_b@comcast.net <mailto:w_b@comcast.net> 

skype: w_baringer

 

 


